
High School Informational Parent Meeting 
 
Parents of 8th grade Summerdale School and 8th grade 
Elberta Middle are invited to attend a “Looking Towards 
High School” meeting on Thursday, January 9th at 6:00 
pm in the Elberta High School Library. 
 
A make-up meeting time will be Monday, January 27th 
at 7:15 am in the Summerdale Library. 
 
Mrs. Alms, Elberta High School counselor, will be giving 
an overview of high school requirements during this 
meeting. 
  
She will be meeting with Summerdale students on 
Monday, January 27th to make course selections for 9th 
grade. Course selections will be sent home for parent 
signatures on January 27th. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Alms at 
lalms@bcbe.org. 
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